
MEMO 
 

 

 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT:     John Burch Park User Fees for District 252 
 
MEETING DATE: June 18, 2019 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The commission has had several meetings involving user fees at John Burch Park. It has been 

recommended by the commission to set a $200 user fee for football games due to damage they 

cause to the fields during play. It was also decided to set the same fee for Varsity Soccer games. 

The staff does put extra time and money into preparation and repair of the field before after these 

games. Staff also looked at the current $50 fee for light use during night games. I feel $75 is 

more appropriate to cover current electric costs while the lights are being used. The Commission 

would only like to bill the school district the user fees and not charge other organizations that use 

the park.  

 

REQUESTED COMMISSION ACTION 
 
 
Motion and approval to accept the Resolution setting user fees for the School District to 
use John Burch Park.   
  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 

 



CITY OF CANNON FALLS 

GOODHUE COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

RESOLUTION NUMBER 2428 

 

A RESOLUTION TO ESTABLISH USER FEES FOR JOHN BURCH PARK 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Cannon Falls City Code provides that fees shall be fixed and 

determined by resolution of the City Council. 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the following fees shall apply to 

Cannon Falls school events only and shall be effective on or after June 18, 2019. 

 

 

 John Burch Park      Per Game Fee 

 Varsity Football Game                                                           $200.00 

 Junior Varsity Football Game                                                $200.00 

 Varsity Soccer  Game      $200.00 

 Night Game Light Use (any sport)    $75.00 

  

 

 

Adopted by the City Council of the City of Cannon Falls on this 18th day of June 2019. 

 

 

      ______________________________ 

      John O. Althoff, Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_____________________________________ 

David Maroney, City Administrator 

 


